
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Students will take interim assessments Tuesday through Thursday of this week. It is important 

that students arrive to school on time and bring their fully charged laptops.  

 

On Wednesday, March 29th Papa Johns at 6027 W Gate City Blvd will host a JMS school spirit 

night. Part of the proceeds from that night will come back to the JMS PTA. I have attached a 

flier to this week’s email update. 

 

The JMS spirit wear store is now open. The online store will be open through March 27 and will 

include two designs. A QR code to access the store can be found on our website and social media 

sites. 

   

Spring sports kicks off this week. The baseball and softball teams have home games on Monday 

and Thursday against Eastern and Southern Middle Schools. The Track team has a meet at home 

on Wednesday against Mendenhall Middle.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


